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Following up on a lead from Bob Rudman, contact was made with the African American 
Heritage Society of Williamson County regarding their annual Juneteenth event at the 
McLemore House Museum on 11th Avenue in Franklin.  
 
We did participate and were in an area on the lawn across the street from the house as the 
house was open for museum tours only. We were among at least 15 organizations represented 
and we had the Moozie materials for display and also accommodated many young children who 
designed greeting cards for seniors or veterans. Trish, Bob and I represented Children’s 
Kindness Network and Moozie showed up to the delight of dozens of children (and parents) for 
photo opportunities, high fives and hugs. 
 
There was no cost to participate, and we highly recommend that we participate in this event in 
future years. For future participation, we need to bring our canopy and tablecloth and arrange to 
have our own tables and chairs. 
 
 
 


